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January 28, 2015

Rev. Fr. ELY DALANON
Chaplain

Filipino Community
Vienna, Austria

Dear Fr. Ely,
Peace!

On behalf of the members of the CBCP Permanent Committee on Public Affairs (CBCP-PCPA), 1
receive with joy and gratitude the Chaplaincy and Filipino Community’s donation of three
thousand Euros (€ 3,000) from Fr. Jerome R. Secillano, who is the Committee’s Executive Secretary.

Drawing from Vatican Council II's Declaration on Religious Liberty (Dignitatis Humanae) which
says that, “society itself may enjoy the benefits of justice and peace, which result from people’s
faithfulness to God and his holy will” (no. 6), the Church in the Philippines hopes to provide
government officials, policymakers and the people in general clearer and more effective options in
achieving justice, peace and common good.

[ am pleased to know that you and your community are supportive of our local Church’s role in
nation building and in effecting social transformation in our country. You proved that your
absence doesn’t make you any less committed to this task and I admire you for forming and
leading the Filipino community in Vienna to always allot a place in their heart for our beloved
Philippines.

Rest assured that your donation will be used to fund the Committee’s needs as it tries to fulfill its
mandate and its moral obligation to the nation.

In Christ,

Brodinih [2 foasulh
Most Rev. BRODERICK S. PABILLO, DD

Chairman
CBCP Permanent Committee on Public Affairs



